Oppose Medical Marijuana Dispensary Proposed for Taraval and 31% Avenue

We, the undersigned, oppose the proposed Medical Cannabis Dispensary at 2139 Taraval and ask the City of San
Francisco to deny any permits for that purpose. With the large number of schools, parks, playgrounds, after-school
enrichment programs, churches and other family oriented centers and activities, the Sunset District is not an
appropriate place for this establishment.
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